
 
Everyone is Invited to a 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
Project No. 40-130/135 

 

REHABILITATION OF BRIDGE No. 02501 and 02502 
ROUTE 82 OVER SUCCOR BROOK 

EAST HADDAM, CONNECTICUT 
 

TO BE HELD 
TUESDAY, MARCH 4, 2014 

at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Grange Hall 

488 Town Street 
East Haddam, Connecticut 

 
This project was awarded to  

E T & L Corporation, 873 Great Road, Stowe, MA 01775 
 at a cost of $4,593,141.00 and  

is scheduled to be completed by November 15, 2014. 
 

A detour of vehicular traffic along Norwich Road (Route 82)  
will be utilized for these projects beginning April 15, 2014  

and will remain in effect until November 1, 2014. 
 

The State of Connecticut, Department of Transportation will be 
presenting the project information at the town’s request.   

 
Residents, business owners, commuters, and other interested 

individuals are encouraged to take advantage of this opportunity 
to learn about and discuss the proposed project. 

 

PLEASE JOIN US ON 
TUESDAY, MARCH 4, 2014 


